
SAGEVILLE 

 

Friday Focus: 

Teachers will learn how 

to do a running record 

to monitor student’s 

reading. 

These boys gave Mrs. Spangler a thumbs up for great kale smoothies! 

From the desk of Miss Mac: 
Sageville had outstanding attendance at Open House!  Thank you for taking time 

out of your schedule to support your child’s education.  The students were beam-

ing!  There were many well-known family names that signed the “Sageville 

Through The Years” decade posters.  There was only one name for the 50’s,  

Sharon Merritt Bakewell, who has 4 grandchildren here.  It was great to hear her 

Sageville memories. 

Yesterday we celebrated “Get Your Walk On” for Live Healthy Iowa.  Our PE 

teacher, Mrs. Riley, wrote a mini-grant.  We made Kale Smoothies for the stu-

dents.  Several students wanted the recipe so here it is for a 32-40 oz blender: 

1 medium ripe banana, 1/2 cup frozen berries, 3 cups of fresh Kale (remove rib in 

middle of leaf), 2/3 cup apple juice, 1/2 cup water, 1/2 to 3/4 cup of ice. 

Fall conferences are right around the corner!  The conference window is a link on 

our website under “News”.  It opens on Monday, October 9th at 6:00 AM.  You 

enter your child’s first name and last name.  The password is your child’s first 

name.  It’s first-come, first-serve.  Please call the office if you need any assistance. 
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Calendar of Events 

Tomorrow:  PTC Fundraiser 

Packets due & Scrip is due 

Monday-October 9                     

4:00 Soccer Team A game at 

Irving 

Tuesday-October 10                   

6:00-8:00 Skate Country Party 

Wednesday-October 11              

4:00 Soccer Team B game at 

Irving 

Friday-October 13                            

9:45 Late Start                             

Apparel orders for Katelyn 

Ohnesorge shirts/sweatshirts   

10:00-2:30 Gr. 5 trip to Four 

Mounds                               

12015 Sherrill Road                       

(563) 552-4300 Phone                         

(563) 552-4301 Fax 

The link goes live on our website on 

Monday, October 9th! 

Box Tops are due 



Counselor Corner...Mrs. Kaiser 
During the week of October 2

nd
 – 6

th,
 I have been with kinder-

garten thru second grade. During the month of October, we 

will be focusing on conflict resolution. In kindergarten, we 

read the book Please Stop I Don’t Like That (PSIDLT) and 

practiced saying it in a calm voice. In first grade, we reviewed 

saying PSIDLT and added the person’s name that we are 

talking to. In second grade, we reviewed name + PSIDLT and 

added what we would like that person to stop doing. Next 

week I will be in grades 3 thru 5.  

 

Tips for Parents: On October 27, the Grand River Center 
will be hosting world-class speaker Kevin Hines, a suicide 
survivor, mental health advocate and author of Cracked, Not 
Broken to speak on behalf of suicide awareness and building 
hope.  

Sageville’s 
PTC  
Our first skate party is October 

10th, 6:00-8:00 PM.  There is an 

admission fee and skate rental. 

Our fundraiser packets are due 

tomorrow. 

PTC provides a delicious teacher 

meal during conferences.  Thank 

you to all of the parents who vol-

unteered to help out and thanks to 

Jess Fens for organizing the 

meal. 

The next meeting is October 16th 

at 7:00 PM in the staff lounge.  All 

parents and staff are welcome to 

attend. 

Box Tops are due October 18th!  

Send in an envelope with your 

child’s name and teacher.  Top 

class gets pj day and extra      

recess! 

Skate Country 10/10  6:00-8:00 PM 

Sageville students and staff got their walk on yesterday for fall fitness day! 


